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Water Laws Project with UVic 

Hi Jon, Jill and Rodger -  

After two kicks at the funding can, Val Napoleon and I are pleased to let you know that 
our applications to the Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council and the Real 
Estate Foundation of BC were successful. We found out on Friday that we received full 
funding for the project Water Laws: Lessons from Indigenous and Colonial Stewardship. 

We are delighted to be working with you, along with Cowichan Tribes, the Lower 
Similkameen Indian Band, the Tsilhqot'in National Government, and a range of non-
Indigenous local governments and organizations. 

We anticipate turning on the tap for the project within six weeks, and look forward to 
talking with you then. 

All the best, 

Deborah Curran 

Hakai Professor in Environmental Law and Sustainability & Program Director, Environmental Law Centre 

University of Victoria Faculty of Law 

250.853.3105 dlc@uvic.ca 

@DeborahLCurran 
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